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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:28 AM
To: 'Barbara Hine'
Subject: RE: Proposed Water Hike - Docket # 160101WS

Good morning Ms. Hine,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101‐WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010 

 
 
 

From: Barbara Hine [mailto:hine_barbara@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 8:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Proposed Water Hike - Docket # 160101WS 
 
I am very concerned about the proposed rate increase with water and waste.  As a widow and retired 
senior citizen on a fixed income this   
 
excessive increase, if passed, will create an extreme hardship not only for me but for other families 
and senior citizens.  I have lived in my home  
 
since 1984, if this increase is passed I will find it extremely difficult to maintain my home and pay the 
monthly utilities.  I urge you to reconsider  
 
your proposed increase.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Barbara Hine 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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